	From:
	Angie Shatas/RTP/USEPA/US

	To:
	AQS Users 1, AQS Users 2

	Date:
	02/12/2009 03:59 PM

	Subject:
	Recent updates to AQS - February 12, 2009


Dear AQS User:

We'd like you to be aware of four recent changes in AQS.

First, the intermittent problem with the drop downs for state codes in the Standard Report Criteria Selection tab has been fixed.

Second, you will again be notified 14 days before your AQS password expires.

Third, as part of the implementation of new security policies, the URL for Discoverer has changed to:

https://oasext.epa.gov/discoverer/plus

The link from the TTN AQS website (http://www.epa.gov/ttn/airs/airsaqs/aqsdiscover/) is correct.

Fourth, again as part of the implementation of new security policies, the connection to AQS now times out after 30 minutes of inactivity.  When this happens, the following error message is displayed:
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To re-connect, choose OK, close the (small) AQS window, refresh the main (large gray) AQS Production window, and log back on to AQS.

Regards,

Angie Shatas

US EPA

919-541-5454

shatas.angie@epa.gov

